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Welcome to the Anchor News 

where this week you get to 

hear from me, Miss Greene.   

 

I have been at St. Clement’s 

since September 2013 

working as a General Admin 

Assistant, which allows me to 

help across the school as 

needed. I am lucky that my 

day to day job varies and can 

include creating displays, 

backing children’s work, 

designing and printing the  

newsletter, accompany the 

children swimming, going on 

trips, covering the Office desk 

and many more tasks.   

 

Many of you are likely to 

have seen me wandering 

around school helping out or 

taking photos.  You have 

probably also noticed that my 

hair colour changes often and 

this is why you may hear the 

younger children call me Miss 

Purple, Miss Orange, Miss 

Yellow or Miss whatever 

colour they see!  If you see me 

don’t forget to say Hi  

 

I really enjoy being able to 

interact with the children, 

teachers, other staff and 

parents as a result of not 

being in just one classroom. 

 

I look forward to all the 

exciting things in store this 

academic year and hope you 

are too.   

 

Miss Greene,  

 

General 

Admin 

Assistant 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Harry Baldwin and Asma Ibrahim 

Mohammed Osman and Tasia Codling 

Adam Khan and Olivia Gomez 

Muhammed Abdullah Minhas and Carly Maged 

Ria Shafiq and Aysha Zedway 

Redwan Elsayed and Shanti Khan 

Poppy Fleetwood and Aleksander Machlaj 

Aneesa Hector and Yousuf Ahmad 

Harvest Festival 

Friday 13th October - 2:45pm 

Harvest time is fast approaching and be holding our 

Harvest festival assembly in just 2 weeks time.  

Once again this year, we will be collecting food to pass 

to the Aston & Nechells foodbank. The food bank serves 

a wide range of ages and ethnicities, families and 

individuals in the local area. The list of 

suggested items can be seen to the left 

and we have also sent one home.   

Any donations will be greatly appreciated 

and can be sent in with to your child for 

their class collection. 

Last week a spelling 
mistake was made in the 

Star Pupils. It should 
have read Noor Hassan 

and not Nor. 

 Pupil and School Support Visit 

 Grammar whole school training 

 SEN training for school SENDCo 

Pupil Data Sheets… 
 

At the start of term we sent home Pupil Data sheets for 
you to check and update.  We have had a few back but 
we need them all returned to ensure our contact 
information for you is correct.  
 

These forms are very important 
and even if nothing has changed 
we ask that you please sign, 
date and return it so that we 
can update our files. 
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 Don’t post any personal 

information online – like your 

address, email address or mobile 

number. 

 

 Think carefully before posting 

pictures or videos of yourself. 

Once you’ve put a picture of 

yourself online most people can 

see it and may be able to 

download it, it’s not just yours 

anymore. 

 

 Keep your privacy settings as 

high as possible 

 

 

 Don’t befriend people you don’t 

know 

 

 Remember that not everyone 

online is who they say they are 

 

 Never give out your passwords 

 

 Don’t meet up with people you’ve 

met online. Speak to your parent 

or carer about people suggesting 

you do 
 

 

 Think carefully about what you 

say before you post something 

online 

 

 Respect other people’s views, 

even if you don’t agree with 

someone else’s views doesn’t 

mean you need to be rude 

 

 If you see something online that 

makes you feel uncomfortable, 

unsafe or worried: leave the 

website, turn off your computer 

and tell a trusted adult 

immediately. 

Monday 9th October - School Photographer 

for INDIVIDUAL and FAMILY photos 

 

Family photos  

(to include children not at  

school and in Nursery)  
 

8am - 9am 

Individual and Sibling photos   

 

9am onwards 

 

Any questions please don’t hesitate to speak to a member of 

 the Pastoral Team or your child’s class teacher 

 

Nits... 

We currently have an 

outbreak of head lice 

in school. 

 

Please can you make 

sure to check the hair 

of both your child’s 

and family members 

and treat them if 

necessary. 

 

Thank You 

Lost Property 

We are only a few weeks into the new term and already we have a  

growing selection of lost property items.   

 

We ask that you please take the time to label your child’s clothes, 

including PE kits and coats, to make them easier to return when found.   

 

Is your child wearing the correct coat? 

Please can you check your child is wearing/has brought home the correct 

coat from school.  We have had several unhappy parents inform us that 

their child’s coat is missing and it is not in the classroom or lost property.     

 

We understand that it can be hectic at the end of the day but if you have 

taken the wrong coat home please can you bring it back in. 

 Coffee and Table Top Sale 

Friday 9th October 
 

2pm - 2:30pm 
 

School Hall 


